
 
 
Parents of Rising 7th Graders, 
 
As a follow-up to our recent email, here are a few more details for our upcoming “Welcome Windows” 
where you and your student will have an opportunity to gain a glimpse into MBJH. 
 

 Purpose 
o For students and parents to: 

 see our building,  
 ask questions, and  
 most importantly meet a few individuals key to the MBJH experience.  

 

 Dates/Times 
o Tuesday, July 7 – 9:00-11:20 
o Thursday, July 9 – 9:00-11:20 and 1:00-3:20 
o Tuesday, July 14 – 9:00-11:20 
o Thursday, July 16 – 9:00-11:20 and 1:00-3:20 

 

 Details 
o Each day consists of 40-minute slots with space for ten students (w/parents) per slot. 

 Since the number of people attending is important, please refrain from bringing 
siblings. 

o Families must access the following link to sign up for a date and time to attend. 
o The Sign-Up Genius program will send a reminder email the night before; however, we 

recommend adding this to your calendar as soon as you complete the form. 
o Parents and students will have an opportunity to ask questions, meet administrators, 

and see various parts of our building. 
o We will be following our typical social distancing protocols. 

 
Though this won’t be the same as having everyone together at the same time, we are very excited to 
have the chance to meet students in a smaller setting!  Thanks and we look forward to seeing you! 
MBJH 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040844a8a623a4fc1-7thgrade1

